
Nursery Homework- Friday October 9, 2020

Next week we will be looking at 
shapes. We will talk about 
different shapes, their properties 
and sizes. We will talk about 2D
shapes and 3D shapes. For 
homework you could try a 2D or 
3D shape hunt and sort them!

This week’s homework is a community singalong for the
Roseworth Big Vocal Choir.
The backing track is here: 
https://soundcloud.com/user-881739458/rbl-we-all-
stand-together-backing-track/s-hpRVeMfoODW

Upload to Class Dojo:
1) Voice recordings of you singing the song
2) Video clips of you singing it, doing day to day things 
(walking the dog, standing in a queue, gardening, 
washing your car etc. You don’t have to sing for this, just 
mime the words.
3) A clip of you waving or doing something fun in our 
Roseworth area
4) A recording of you playing an instrument or the kazoo 
solo!

You can watch a previous version here: 
https://www.facebook.com/770681336334286/videos/3
085740111541549

Your child will be bringing home 
a class library book home to 
read until Wednesday to be 
changed and sent home on 
Friday. 

https://soundcloud.com/user-881739458/rbl-we-all-stand-together-backing-track/s-hpRVeMfoODW
https://www.facebook.com/770681336334286/videos/3085740111541549

